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MISSION OF CIS OBSERVERS STARTS MONITORING PRESIDENTIAL ELECTIONS IN 
TURKMENISTAN
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Kabar (1 March 2022)

 

On Monday, the Foreign Ministry of Turkmenistan hosted a meeting with a delegation of the 
Executive Committee of the Commonwealth of Independent States, headed by the First Deputy 
Chairman of the Executive Committee - CIS Executive Secretary Leonid Anfimov, who arrived in 
Ashgabat at the head of a mission of observers from the Commonwealth to participate in 
monitoring the presidential elections in Turkmenistan, ORIENT reported.

During the meeting, issues of organizing the work of international observers and exchange of 
views on the forthcoming elections in Turkmenistan for the main state post of the country were 
discussed.
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